
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 MOUND CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER  
AND TAKE ACTION ON AN INTERIM ORDINANCE ESTABLISHING A 

MORATORIUM WITHIN THE CITY ON LAND USE AND SUBDIVISION 
APPLICATIONS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT OF 

MULTI-FAMILY HOUSING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Mound, as part of its 
regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., in the Council 
Chambers in the Centennial Building, 5341 Maywood Road, will hold a public hearing 
to consider and take action on an interim ordinance establishing a moratorium within 
the City of Mound on the receipt, processing, or approval of land use and subdivision 
requests that propose the construction of multi-family housing in the City.  For 
purposes of the moratorium, “multi-family housing” includes rowhouse dwellings, 
townhome dwellings, apartment multiple-family dwellings, or mixed-use apartments 
dwellings. It does not include developments or redevelopments of 10 or fewer 
residential units.  
 
Written or email comments about the proposed interim ordinance will be 
accepted and should be directed to Sarah Smith at 2415 Wilshire Boulevard, 
Mound, MN 55364.  Email comments can be sent to 
sarahsmith@cityofmound.com.  Comments or emails received by 11:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023 will be included in the City Council agenda packet 
prepared and distributed in advance of the meeting. Comments received after 
that time will be presented to the City Council at the meeting as an amendment 
to the packet. Information submitted will be made part of the public record.  

 
By:  Kevin Kelly, City Clerk 
 
Posted:  March 6, 2023 
 


